From: Susan Baugh <susancbaugh@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 6:46 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for PERS 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

| believe it is very important that a COLA is established for PERS 1 retirees. A COLA option was not available when |
retired in early 2000s. Given the dramatic increases in housing rates and gasoline costs as well as increases in food and
other utilities, it is important that our pensions keep pace with those increases. | sincerely hope the retirement board
will give consideration to establishing a sustainable and ongoing COLA program.

Thank you so much for your favorable consideration in this matter.

Susan C Baugh

PERS 1 Retiree

October 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



